
Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

MDCD Support
1 message

Barbara Perry< Wed, Sep 11, 2013 at 10:24 AM
To: Members of the MIRC Commission <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

As a Financial Counselor in a hospital, I see first hand the need for the MDCD program. There are so 
many elderly and low income, and they depend on any type of assistance we can give. Any cut to the 
program would sadly impact the people who need it most.

Sincerely,

Barbara Perry

Stephens City, VA 
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